
1

Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: TWD113@aol.com
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2009 4:21 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Case #RO0000396 - 2547 East 27th St, Oakland

I received your letter dated 8/11/2009. 
We have been unable to submit a work plan because the state funding necessary to complete the work was recently 
depleted.  We have applied for new funding and understand that funding is imminent. 
Thank you for your patience. 
  
Ted W. Dang  
Tomorrow Development Co, Inc. 
1305 Franklin St #500 
Oakland, Ca. 94612 
(510)832-2628 x 222 
(510)834-7660 fax 
 


